
Maryland Victory
On February 19, we commented on a proposed Maryland bill that
would suspend the statute of limitations on child sexual abuse
cases for almost two years. We took issue with this piece of
legislation because while it would effect private institutions
like  Catholic  churches  and  parochial  schools,  government
institutions such as public schools would largely be exempt.

We are happy to report that after facing harsh opposition, the
delegate who sponsored the bill, Eric Bromwell, has withdrawn
it. According to The Examiner, Del. Bromwell states he will
give “serious consideration” to resubmitting the bill during
the  next  legislative  session.  As  we  said  previously,  any
legislation  on  such  matters  should  apply  equally  to  all
institutions—public and private. If that were the case, the
Catholic League would not object.
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